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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: New webpage on Childhood Flu Vacs service; CPAF screening survey closes tomorrow; Dispensing and Supply Updates.
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Following news of a new flu vaccination service trial for children aged 2-3 years, Community Pharmacy England is working to provide additional support for pharmacy owners interested in providing this service.

A page for the new service has been created on our website, bringing together all the information in one place. Please check back regularly as we will update the page as more becomes available.

We are also working on a number of resources to support delivery of the service, which will be added to the page and highlighted in this newsletter over the next month.









		View the new webpage  
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Pharmacies have until midnight tomorrow, Thursday 31st July, to complete the Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF) screening questionnaire.

We strongly encourage any pharmacy owners who haven't yet responded to do so now. Completion is a Terms of Service requirement and helps reduce the likelihood of being selected for the full CPAF questionnaire.

Fill in the short screening survey









		






			Dispensing and Supply Updates
Shortage of antimicrobial agents used in TB treatment
A National Patient Safety Alert has been issued for several antimicrobial medicines used for treating tuberculosis (TB). These products will be intermittently unavailable until at least the end of 2025. Review advice for healthcare professionals

8 products added to DND list
From 1st August 2025, eight products will be added to the 'Drugs for which Discount is Not Deducted' (DND) list. This makes a total of over 680 products granted DND status in the past five years due to work undertaken by our Dispensing and Supply Team. View the products added to DND

Drug Tariff Watch – Auugst 2025
Our regular guide to the additions, deletions and other changes coming into effect from next month. See our summary
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